
 

 

Date Posted: October 28, 2023 Until November 6, 2023 

CLUB ADVISORY  
NO. 34-2023 

 
 

The Player Course will be unavailable for the entire 

day, and the Palmer Course will remain closed until 

1:42 PM on Monday, November 06, 2023, due to a 
private golf event. 
 
In light of this, members who are interested in playing 
on the said date will have the option to be referred 
to Eagle Ridge Golf Club, provided there are 
available tee times and arrangements are made at 
least three (3) days prior to November 6. The Club will 
cover the green fee costs for its members. 
 
Arrangements must be made through the Golf 
Office. For assistance, you may call: 0917-8007273, 
0917-8846810, and 0917-8846810. 
 
 
Thank you, and please be guided accordingly. 
 


